
PROPOSED ON-BILL NOTICE LANGUAGE: 
 
Green Mountain Power recently filed a request with the Vermont Public Utility Commission 
(“PUC”) for approval of a new multi-year regulation plan (“Plan”).  The Plan sets the process for 
PUC regulation of GMP’s rates over four years, from October 1, 2022 through September 30, 
2026. The Plan continues much of the framework of GMP’s current regulation plan, and is 
designed to provide stable rates for customers and reliable, safe, low-cost and low-carbon power 
through a more resilient grid.  
 
The proposed Plan is on Green Mountain Power’s website at 
https://greenmountainpower.com/regulatory/rate-regulation-plan-filings/.  You can also follow 
this case and review materials at the PUC’s website by searching for Case No. _____-PET at 
https://epuc.vermont.gov/?q=node/89.   
 
You can also join us for a statewide public meeting held remotely on [Month] [Day], 2021 at 
[GoToMeeting link].  The public meeting will begin with a public information session at [Time] 
p.m. hosted by the Vermont Department of Public Service (“DPS”), and will be followed by a 
public hearing with the PUC where you will have the opportunity to make a public comment.  
 
Comments can also be submitted online at any time at https://epuc.vermont.gov/?q=node/32, by 
email to puc.clerk@vermont.gov, or by writing to: Clerk of the Commission, Public Utility 
Commission, 112 State Street, Montpelier, VT  05620-2701. 
 


